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Comment Letter |-92

From: Irene Currie [mailto:ircurrie7@gmail com)
Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 10:20 AM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newland Sierra Project

My concern regarding this project 1s where the water is coming from to service all these
dwellings, stores, and landscaping as well as all the multi-story dwellings going up in

Escondido and other parts of the county. I trust they are not planning on rationing water for

the rest of us to accommodate new structures. [ vote against approving this project.

RTC-1143

1-92-1

Newland Sierra Final EIR



Comment Letters

INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK

June 2018 RTC-1144 Newland Sierra Final EIR



